
   

        

 

 
 

W A R N I N G  

 

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the activities of 

an entity named JJ Bauer Asset Management (website: https://www.jj-bauer.com) which claims to be 

located at 46a avenue John F. Kennedy, L-1885 Luxembourg. 

The CSSF informs the public that the entity named JJ Bauer Asset Management is unknown to it 

and that the entity has not been granted the required authorisation to provide investment or other 

financial services in or from Luxembourg. 

In this context, the CSSF also draws the attention of the public to the publication by the Austrian 

supervisory authority Finanzmarktaufsicht (FMA), of a warning concerning the activities of an entity 

named JJ Bauer (website: https://www.fma.gv.at/en/consumers/investor-warnings/national-investor-

warnings/detail-natwm/article/wwwjj-bauercom.html). 

 

 

Luxembourg, 15 January 2016 
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